
Change Healthcare Data Breach 

We are aware Change Healthcare has confirmed data was compromised in its February 
cyber incident. 

Highmark is working with Change and United HealthGroup to fully understand the nature 
and extent of the impact on our members and customers.  We will continue to support our 
members as more information becomes available. 
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